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Vote by mail has been ground breaking in expanding access to voting and increasing 

citizen engagement. It gives everyone time to consider the ballot and materials in 

depth.  It eliminates the need for long lines and missed work on Election Day. It helps 

ensure thoughtful, reasoned responses to issues and candidates. We are a model for 

the country. 

Efforts to change back are efforts to minimize options for voting are foolish and 

evidently meant to discourage voters from participating in our democratic processes.  


